NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the WARREN COUNTY ZONING
COMMISSION on the 14" day of October, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the 2™ floor Board of Supervisors
Meeting Room, Warren County Administration Building, Indianola, Iowa.

Said hearing is brought forth by the Warren County Zoning Office to consider adoption of the 2024-
2044 Warren County Land Use Plan.

The text of the application can be found on the website Wonderful Warren (arcgis.com) and is available in the
following offices: Auditor’s Office and Zoning Office in the Warren County Administration Building, 301
North Buxton, Indianola, lowa, and can be provided upon request.

AUDITOR’S OFFICE-SUITE 101
ZONING OFFICE-SUITE 210

Written comments will be accepted during regular office hours or before the hearing. Send comments to: Warren
County Zoning Office, 301 North Buxton, Suite 210, Indianola, lowa 50125 or email them to:
zoning(@warrencountyia.org. Anonymous correspondence will not be considered.

Dated at Indianola, Iowa this 1% day of October, 2024,
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Lmdsey Bau
Zoning D1rect0r




